
FW: Re: Comments from Population Association of 
America/Association of Population Centers on ACS 

To whom it may concern:

On behalf of the Population Association of America and Association of Population Centers, I 
am pleased to provide you with the attached comments in response to Federal Register notice, 
OMB Control Number: 0607-0810, regarding the American Community Survey.

Thank you for considering our comments.

Regards,
Mary Jo
Mary Jo Hoeksema
Director, Government Affairs
Population Association of America/
  Association of Population Centers
202-341-7283
maryjo@popassoc.org

maryjo@popassoc.org

Mon 6/29/2015 9:59 AM 

To:FN-OMB-OIRA-Submission <OIRA_Submission@omb.eop.gov>; 

1 attachment (440 KB)

Final PAA APC letter to DoC on ACS revisions 6-15.pdf; 
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